
 
 
 
Donner Summit Public Utility District Water Quality Update 
Donner Summit Public Utility District strives to keep an open, honest dialogue with its customers. 
As ratepayers, you should be informed about the process DSPUD has been pursuing to make 
improvements to its water treatment system.  
 
DSPUD is well aware the water that comes from your tap is not always crystal clear. While it is 
perfectly SAFE to drink, high turbidity levels changes the appearance of the water. 
 
DSPUD has been working diligently with state engineers to identify solutions to the turbidity 
problem. An upgrade to the water treatment plant is necessary and the estimated project cost is 
roughly $2.5 million. In 2015, DSPUD submitted a construction loan application to California’s 
Drinking Water State Revolving Fund. DSPUD is eligible for a state grant, which will fund 80% of 
the construction cost. The remaining 20% will be financed through a secured state loan.  
 
DSPUD has been in contact with the State on a consistent basis about the loan status. DSPUD is 
hopeful the loan will be secured in April, a contractor selected in May and construction to begin 
shortly thereafter.  
 
Customers will likely have similar water quality until the water treatment plant upgrade is complete. 
DSPUD appreciates your patience during this process.   
	
  


